
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  
May 12, 2008 

Apponequet High School Auditorium 
 
 

On May 12, 2008, the Selectmen held a Special Meeting in the Auditorium at Apponequet High 
School before the scheduled Special Town Meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 6:10 
PM. Present:  Selectman Charles Evirs, Selectman Derek Maksy, Selectman Nancy Yeatts,  and 
Town Administrator Rita Garbitt. 
 
Selectman Yeatts requested that $1,000 be transferred from the Betty’s Neck Gifts and Grants 
Account to be used for children’s programs that are planned when Nature’s Classroom is 
scheduled and for other expenses at Betty’s Neck. 
 
Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and seconded by Selectman Yeatts, the Board 
 

VOTED: To transfer $1,000 from the Betty’s Neck Gifts and Grants Account to the 
Peach Barn Account.  $500.00 will be used for school programs and 
$500.00 for other expenses at Betty’s Neck. 
Unanimous in favor. 

 
The Board discussed the meeting scheduled for Monday, May 19, 2008 at Secretary O’Connell’s 
Office with National Development, Mass Highway, and Representative Stephen Canessa 
regarding the (MORE) Jobs Program. 
 
At 6:30 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Yeatts and seconded by Selectman Maksy, the 
Board 
 

VOTED: To continue their meeting until after the Special and Annual Town 
Meetings. 
Unanimous in favor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Approved______________ 
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